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TO:  Boston University Faculty and Staff 
 
FROM: Jean Morrison, University Provost and Chief Academic Officer  
 
DATE: December 16, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Actions Taken by the University Council During the Fall 2019 Semester 

 
 

The Boston University Council held three meetings during the fall 2019 semester on September 
17, October 15, and December 10. At these meetings, the Council voted to approve the following 
degree programs: 
 

• Master of Science in Biology/Bachelor of Arts in Biology (GRS/CAS) 
 

• Master of Science in Population Health Research (SPH) 
 

• Master of Fine Arts in Literary Translation (GRS) 
 

• Master of Science in Robotics and Autonomous Systems (ENG) 
 

• Master of Business Administration – Online (Questrom) 
 

• PhD in Educational Studies (Wheelock) 
 
President Brown has concurred with these actions, which officially brings them into effect. 


